SELECTMEN'S MEETING - May 19, 2008

Present: Richard Bielefield, Harry L. Reid

Jennifer Gaudette

Guests:

Correspondence was read and acted upon.

The Selectmen will not be meeting on Monday, May 26th in observance of the Memorial Day Holiday. The Town Clerk/Tax Collector's Office will also be closed.

The Selectmen signed off on the licensing permit for the Gale River Co-Op Preschool.

MR. REID made a motion to accept the minutes of May 12, 2008 seconded by MR. BIELEFIELD. The motion was approved unanimously.

With no more business before the Board, MR. REID made a motion to adjourn, seconded by MR. BIELEFIELD, the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM. The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, June 2, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer P. Gaudette Administrative Assistant